5/1/24, 3:45 PM Mail - Consultations - Outlook

Re: Local Plan representation

-

Wed 5/1/2024 8:40 AM

To:Consultations <Consultations@canterbury.gov.uk>

You don't often get email from_Learn why this is important

The Housing Developments in A2290/A299 Corridor is too high and out of proportion to other parts
of Canterbury City Council. There is ever increasing pressure on existing infrastructure, like roads,
sewage and floodplains. There is already much more traffic pollution and additional pollen pollution
from Europe and dust clouds from Africa, causing health problems. Therefore Brookland Farm and
Bodkin Farm developments should be cancelled.

Kind Regards,

Az Haq

On Thu, 25 Apr 2024 at 10:26, Consultations <Consultations@canterbury.gov.uk> wrote:
Good morning,

Unfortunately your representation is not viewable.

Please could you resubmit your comments to the consultation to me again?
We look forward to hearing from you.

Many thanks,

Victoria Asimaki
Principal Policy Officer (Engagement)
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This email, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain privileged or
confidential information. Any unauthorised review, use, disclosure or distribution is prohibited. If you are not the intended
recipient, immediately contact the sender by reply email and destroy all copies of this message.
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